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Dear Stamford Reps,

I ask to raise attention to the efforts of securing a budget for the Scalzi Park Tennis Courts
which are in desperate need of renovations. 

The repairs are costly, at $1.3M.  The budget has been pushed out year over year, but the
courts are becoming more and more dangerous for players due to cracked and uneven
surfaces. Please help Kevin Murray in this effort. .  

Not all recreational tennis should require a club membership, which is pricey. 

Many look to play outside of Stamford seeking better conditions to have a decent tennis
match.  At Scalzi Park, often balls bounce uncontrollably off of the crevices of the surface.  

Please support  the funding of the Tennis Court Project.  

Best Regards, 
-
 
 
Dorota K. Pecherski
 
Phone number: 860 922-0630
Dorota.Pecherski@gmail.com
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